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AKAROA/WAIREWA COMMUNITY BOARD 

28 JUNE 2010 
 
 

Report of a meeting of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board 
held on Monday 28 June 2010 at 12.45pm in the Board Room,  

Akaroa Service Centre, 78 Rue Lavaud, Akaroa. 
 

PRESENT: Stewart Miller (Chairman), Jane Chetwynd, Bryan Morgan, 
Pam Richardson and Eric Ryder. 

 
APOLOGIES: 

 
An apology was received and accepted from Claudia Reid. 

   
 
 
PART C – DELEGATED DECISIONS 
 
1. APPLICATION TO THE DISCRETIONARY RESPONSE FUND FOR THE LITTLE RIVER 

VOLUNTEER FIRE BRIGADE. 
 
 The Board considered a report for a request for funding from the Little River Volunteer Fire Brigade to 

the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board Discretionary Response Fund. 
 

The Board resolved to grant $700 from its 2009/10 Discretionary Response Fund to the Little River 
Volunteer Fire Brigade towards the cost of training a defensive driving instructor. 

 
 
  
The meeting concluded at 12.55pm. 
 
 
CONFIRMED THIS 11TH DAY OF AUGUST 2010 
 
 
 
 STEWART MILLER 
 CHAIRMAN 
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